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If it is a considerable time since regulations were reviewed the committee should ensure all 

shareholders have a copy, many date from 1997. 

The committee should then assess the activities of the committee in recent years and 

develop proposals for removing 

and adding any elements which 

would benefit the running of the 

grazing. 

 

It is suggested that the Crofting 

Commission’s new template for 

grazing regulations is used to 

create an amended set for 

submission to the Crofting 

Commission. 

 

A copy of the new proposed 

regulation should be made 

available to shareholders prior to 

forwarding to the Crofting 

Commission. 

 

When an amended regulation is approved by the Crofting Commission a copy should be 

issued to each shareholder. The operational date of the new regulation will normally be 

fixed by the Commission. 

In this series, we look at some different dilemmas facing Common Grazings and some ideas 

for resolution.  

If you have further questions about how to manage your own Common Grazings, visit 

our common grazings page on www.FAS.Scot or call our advice line on 0300 323 0161 or 

email advice@fas.scot 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Farming-for-a-Better-Climate/758125664249758
https://twitter.com/SACFarm4Climate
https://www.fas.scot/discussion-groups/common-grazings/
https://www.fas.scot/
mailto:advice@fas.scot

